
POPS EGM 
There will be an Extraordinary 

General Meeting of the school 

PTA (POPS) on Thursday 12th 

December 2019, 4.30pm at 

Pinvin First School to make 

some amendments to the 

current Constitution. The new 

Constitution will be on the 

school website and available 

from the school office, should 

you wish to read it. Copies 

will also be available on the 

night.  


